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MC COLLABORATIVE
 PO Box 18030 
Rochester, NY 14618
Andy Carey  585.802.3816  acarey@mccollaborative.org    Christine McKinley  585.802.3561  cmckinley@mccollaborative.org







Tree Clemonds
Providence Housing Development Corp.
1150 Buffalo Road
Rochester, NY 14624

July 25, 2022


Dear Ms. Clemonds,

I am writing to offer support to the Door of Hope rapid rehousing program funded by the American Rescue Plan Act. 

When eligible, we will offer the following services to program participants at Door of Hope between January 2023 and December 2026: 

MC Collaborative, through the Project HAVEN Program, will provide emergency shelter placement for individuals that will be entering the Door of Hope Program. MC Collaborative will also assist individuals from the shelter to become tenants in the Door of Hope Program. This reciprocal relationship will have a profound positive impact in assisting persons fleeing domestic violence and/or human trafficking in the Rochester, NY Community.

We look forward to working with you and are very grateful for the Door of Hope rapid-rehousing program.


Sincerely,

Andy Carey

Andy Carey, MSW
Co-founder of MC Collaborative
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